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13th February 2019 
  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  

Woman in Black at The Fortune Theatre – Tuesday 5th March 
  

As part of your daughter’s Year 11 GCSE Drama course, we are organising a theatre visit to The Fortune 
Theatre on Tuesday 5th March 2019. It is expected that all pupils attend school visits unless they have a 
particular reason not to do so (e.g. medical concerns). The Theatre Review is a compulsory part of the written 
paper, worth 20% of the overall grade. Following the visit, girls will have a series of lessons focusing on the 
production with a specific view to deconstruct and analyse the performance in preparation for the written 
paper. 
  

The cost of this trip is £39.00. Payment of this amount is voluntary, but the reality is that unless sufficient 
voluntary contributions are made to cover costs, the trip will not take place. 
  
Please make payment, via WisePay, by Friday 1st March 2019.  50% of the cost of the trip will automatically 
be met by the school for pupils in receipt of free school meals. 
  
If we do not receive payment by Friday 1st March 2019, we will assume that you do not wish your daughter 
to attend. All pupils not attending will attend lessons according to those timetabled for that day. 
  
We shall be travelling by coach leaving school at 11:30 and aim to return by 6.30 p.m.  The return time may 
vary due to traffic therefore we suggest that girls bring a mobile phone and contact you 20 minutes prior to 
our expected return time at school. Your daughter should wear full school uniform. 
  
  

Yours sincerely, 
 
  
  

Mr J.A.S. Kench 
Drama 
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